PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Ames, Texas will hold a Public Hearing to review the performance under its
Texas Community Development Program Contract #7218004 with the Office of Rural
Affairs, Texas Department of Agriculture in which funds were used to develop a
comprehensive plan for the city. The planning activities included mapping and text along
with goals and objectives in the areas of housing, population, land use, economic
development, street system, water system, wastewater system, storm drainage system,
recreation and open space, zoning and subdivision regulations and capital improvements
program. The documents are available for review at City Hall during normal business
hours Monday through Friday.

The Public Hearing will be held as follows:

Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020
Time: 6:00 p.m.
Place: City of Ames - City Hall
304 Martin Street
Ames, Texas 77575

Agenda:
1. Review of the TxCDBG Contract #7218004
2. Citizens' views, proposals, questions and comments.

Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should contact City Hall at (936)
336-7278 to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for
this meeting should contact the City at least two days before the meeting so that
appropriate arrangements can be made.

If you are unable to attend, please mail your views and comments to:

John White, Mayor
c/o CDBG Program
304 Martin Street

Ames, Texas 77575

(Para mds informacidn en espafiol, comuniquese con John White al (936) 336-7278



